
  
Oifig an Cheannasaí Airgeadais, An Roinn Airgeadais, 

Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8, Éire 
 

 
 

Office of the Head of Finance,  Finance Department, 
Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland  

T. 01 222 2102/3   E. finoff@dublincity.ie  

 

Fiona Quinn 
Assistant Secretary, 
Local Government Division, 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage, 
Newtown Road, 
Wexford. 
 

 

31st  March, 2023. 
 
 

Dear Fiona, 
 
I refer to my correspondence of 21st December 2022 (copy attached), advising of the 
Finance SPC member’s interest in participating in the Baseline Review. I also attach 
correspondence of 24th February 2023 (copy attached) requesting details of the Membership 
and ToR of this group.  
 
I would be obliged if you might forward details of same at your earliest convenience.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
____________________________ 
Cllr Séamas McGrattan 
Chairperson 
Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
Dublin City Council 
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